Newsletter 20th September 2012!

















www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

ĦŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢŢ

Attendance

The two classes with the highest attendance last week were Sycamore class at 98% and Chestnut class at 97%. Whole school attendance was 95% which is on target.

Well done everyone!!!!

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Please come along to our Macmillan Coffee Morning next Friday 28th September at 9am. It will be held in the school hall at the main site.



This helps to raise funding for Cancer Research.

Swimming and PE

Please can we remind you that Year 3 and 4 will attend
Ashington Leisure Centre every Thursday for swimming and PE.
They will need the following:



Swimming shorts or swimming costume, towel
T-shirt, shorts, trainers or sandshoes,
water bottle and a voluntary contribution of
£3.50 towards costs.

Stars of the Week

The following children were Stars of the Week last week:

Connor Fullen, Olivia Young, Lewis Rowell, Daisy Hall, Shay Cowell,

Abbi Tate, Saphyre Alexander, Ben Williams, David Mitchell, Jack Stafford,

Chelsea Davison, Bailey Chivers, Keira O'Brien, Jamie Hardy, Savannah Sweetlove,

Dylan Cook, Shaun Spratt and Lucy Lynn. These children were awarded for their

outstanding work last week.

issues it has become necessary to ask that <u>ALL</u> jewellery be left at home and not worn at school. We would appreciate your support with this matter.

Rainbow Station Lunch

The following children all had lunch in the Rainbow Station;
Keigan Jackson, Katie Lang,
Lewis Archer, Aimee Urwin,
Nathan Gradwell, Millie Thornton,
Gabriel Irvine, Ellie Gee
and Alisha Marshall. These
children were chosen
because they had all been spotted
behaving particularly well
during the last week.

Year 6 Ice-Cream Friday

The following Year 6 children
all had ice-cream on Ice-cream Friday:

Phoenix Stewart, Kieron Neesam,
Jessica Hall, Jason Smurthwaite,
Beth Davies, Charlotte Patmore, Britney Marshall,
Lewis Rowell and Olivia Young. These children were
chosen because they had all been spotted behaving
particularly well during the last week.

Film Club Y2 to Y6

Film Club has begun today Thursday 20th
September and will run from 3.00pm until 4.15pm.
It will be held in main school. If your child is still interested in joining this club please complete the slip below and return to school.



My child would
like to join Film Club and I will collect
them promptly at 4.15pm.

Signature of	Parent	
--------------	--------	--